
Dear Parents,  
The Compass App has a​ ​security feature where your session will expire due to the sensitivity 
of your child’s information.  This will result in a screen appearing on your App and you will 
need to re-enter your password. If you can’t remember your password, please contact the 
School Office as they are able to reset your password. 

 
 
Did you know you can change your password to something you can remember? 
Using your computer is the easiest way to change your password. (Note: More information 
about your child is visible in the computer version of the Parent Portal..) 
 

 
 
This screen will open.  Please follow the instructions and change your password. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Using your phone to change your password.​ (It is easier to do this on your computer.) 

1  
Click on the hamburger: 
 (3 straight lines top left) 

 
 

2 Click on ‘Open in Browser’: 

3 Click on the cog: 4 Follow the instructions: 

 
 
 
 
 
 


